
GURRIE MIDDLE SCHOOL STUDENT BULLETIN 

Wednesday, May 9, 2018 

 

 

HOT LUNCH: Crispy Chicken Fillet   

 Turkey Bologna Sandwich  

 Salad Bar  

 Milk  

   

BIRTHDAYS:  No Birthdays Today   

    
 

1. Do you have a pesky library fine waiting to be paid? 

We have a solution for you. Starting May 7
th

, we are accepting non-perishable food 

donations for our “Food for Fines” drive.  Each item donated equals a dollar worth of 

fines. Owe three dollars, bring in three items and you are all set! Donations cannot be 

used for lost or damaged library materials, and must be marked with a current expiration 

date. All donations will be delivered to St. Cletus after June 1st. If you don’t have fines 

and just want to donate that is great. Please bring your items to the library. 

If you have any questions see Ms. Sutsser or Mrs. Chase. 

 

2. Lyons Township High School Fitness Day Results 

Lyons Township Fitness Day is annual tradition in which the best athletes from each of 

the feeder school come to LT and compete in the Physical Education Fitness Tests. 

Students competed in the standing long jump, sit and reach, push-ups, shuttle run, 50 yard 

dash, and mile run. Students had to qualify in 4 of the 6 events to make it to LT Fitness 

Day. Students from Gurrie that qualified were Owen Cherry, Shane Curtin, Beauden 

Brown, Martin Rodriguez, Lee O’Bryan, Cole Lagowski, Luka Tomich, Christian Koos, 

Dryden Hall, Elias Salaises, Diego Lopez-Serna, Adrian Reyes, and RJ Mikulecky.  

 

We had 2- 1
st
 place finishers 

Owen Cherry won the Shuttle Run with a time of 8.57 seconds 

Shane Curtin won the 50 yard dash with a time 6.02 seconds 

 

3. Are you a fan of wearing socks? Do you like small newborn bears? Than join in on 

Friday to support your favorite Chicago baseball team as the White Sox and Cubs 

continue their rivalry. You can throw out the records (especially the Sox) as both teams 

begin play this upcoming weekend starting on Friday. Show your team spirit and wear 

your gear on Friday! 

 

4. Attention Adventurers!!!  Gurrie's RPG Club will be having its final few meetings over 

the next couple of weeks.  Please check in with the updated Google Classroom Website 

for more information regarding those future meeting days.  If you have any questions, 

please see Mr. Walsen or Mr. Schwartz.   

 

 



5. The annual W.S.C.A.E. Art Expo took place at the Oak Park Cheney Mansion. The show 

has 13 school districts display over 600 pieces for the show and Gurrie was able to secure 

two pieces to represent District 105. Congratulations for Susan Yeager and Adam Koppel 

on their creative masterpieces!   

 

6. Gurrie Blue soccer played against Willow Springs yesterday to gain another victory with 

a final score 5 to 1. Leslie Mendoza, Roberto Llanes, Antonio Ruiz, and Michael Rocha 

scored points for blue to bring in the win. Great playing by Devany Ramirez, Evan 

Konkey, and Martin Rodriguez on the field against Willow. Blue gets a little break after a 

jammed packed season and will play again on Tuesday against Washington Red. Go 

Blue!  

 

 

 


